
----- Original Message -----  
From: "Prime Minister/Premier ministre" <pm@pm.gc.ca> 
To: "Brent Fullard"  
Cc: "James Flaherty, P.C., M.P." <dcu-ucm@fin.gc.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2006 9:52 AM 
Subject: Office of the Prime Minister / Cabinet du Premier ministre 
 
Dear Mr. Fullard: 
 
On behalf of the Right Honourable Stephen Harper, I would like to thank you for your e-
mail, in which you raised an issue that falls within the portfolio of the Honourable James 
Flaherty, Minister of Finance. 
 
Please be assured that the statements you made have been carefully reviewed. I have 
taken the liberty of forwarding your e-mail to the Minister of Finance so that, he too, may 
be made aware of your comments. I am certain that he will wish to give your views every 
consideration. For more information on the Government's initiatives, you may wish to 
visit the Prime Minister's Web site, at www.pm.gc.ca. 
 
L.A. Lavell 
Executive Correspondence Officer 
for the Prime Minister's Office 
Agent de correspondance 
de la haute direction 
pour le Cabinet du Premier ministre 
 
 
>>>   From : Brent Fullard      Received : 06  Dec  2006 06:21:16 AM   >>> 
 
 
Every Member of Parliament  should take the time to read this research 
report.......as there are a number of 'inconvenient truths' that were 
obviously overlooked in the formation of Mr Flaherty's 'Tax Fairness Plan' 
concerning income trusts. 
 
This is a very thorough piece of work by a very well respected research 
analyst: Gordon Tait. I am sure Gordon would be willing to share his 
thoughts in person with you or any of your staff. 
 
 Please forward a copy to Mr Flaherty. 
 
 Thank you. 
 
 Brent Fullard 


